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From: Mary Costello 
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 2:42:53 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] The New Sidewalk Program
Response requested: Yes
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

To whom it may concern,

Regarding the sidewalk proposal for 20th Avenue between NW 190th and NW 195th Street.  Do we really need a 10 foot wide sidewalk? I do a
lot of walking and have never seen that wide of a sidewalk. It would change the character of our beautiful neighborhood. It would force 23 mature
trees to be anialated!
The community should slow down while passing one another. Please don't waste our time, expense and beauty for this. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Costello 
19012 Richmond Beach Dr NW,
Shoreline,  WA 98177
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